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06 January 2020 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Staffing in Year 1 – January 2020 
 

I am writing to update you on the staffing arrangements for Year 1 this term.  
 
As Miss Pinkerton is still unwell, the children will be taught by Mrs Adamson when they return to 
school tomorrow. This arrangement will be in place for the foreseeable future.The class will 
continue to be supported by Miss Willis.  
 
Mrs Adamson is an experienced Year 1 teacher who joined us last term to cover Miss Pinkerton’s 
absence and I am sure you will join me in welcoming her to our school family. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

S Hardaker 
 
 
Mr S Hardaker 
Headteacher 
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